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Town Clerk

From: Jawad, Donna <Donna.Jawad@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 February 2024 13:18
Subject: LGBCE - Derbyshire Review

Dear Parish Clerk 
 
You may already be aware of the above Review being undertaken by the Local Government 
Boundary Commission for England on the number of councillors, electoral divisions, and electoral 
division names for Derbyshire County Council. 
 
The latest proposals are out for consultation which can be found at Derbyshire | LGBCE 
 
I wish to bring to your attention, that there are consequential arrangements which affect some 
Parish Councils in the latest proposals – please read the full report. 
 
If you wish to submit any representations, you can do so direct to LGBCE – full details on the 
website. 
 
Regards 
Donna 
 
Donna Jawad AEA (Cert.) 
Electoral Services Manager 
North East Derbyshire District Council 
Telephone Number: 01246 217058 
 
 

 
 


